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Dear Parent  

Greetings from OPBMS! 

We're excited to introduce new initiatives focusing on skill and career-based assessments at 

OPBMS!  

In today's world, academic excellence isn't the only key to success. Hence, we're introducing 

assessments that emphasize practical skills like problem-solving and teamwork, providing 

valuable insights for your child's growth. Skill-based assessments offer a holistic approach to 

evaluate students' abilities beyond the confines of traditional examinations. These assessments 

allow students to recognize their strengths, and identify areas for improvement. Career-based 

assessments will aid your ward in exploring various career paths and making informed 

decisions about their future through scientifically validated methods. 

School is organizing free of cost Psychometric testing at the campus during school hours 

on May 27, 2024. Presence is mandatory and we urge you to motivate your ward to actively 

participate, and utilize the available support. Together, let's ensure our students are well-

prepared for the challenges and opportunities ahead! 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Warm regards 

Sd/- 

Sangeeta Sharma 

Principal 


